
GREETINGS, GREETINGS, GREETINGS, GREETINGS, FRIEND !FRIEND !FRIEND !FRIEND !

Today I am going to share something VERY IMPORTANT with
YOU. Something that will give MEANING and PURPOSE to
your life. I am going to tell you about THE IMMORTAL
ROBOT REAGAN.

You may LAUGH and call me a STUPID OLD MAN for talking
about such things which might SEEM to be FOOLISH
BABBLING to the UNINITIATED. Let me assure you, with
THE IMMORTAL ROBOT REAGAN as your ROBOT OVERLORD, your
life will be much improved. For during the reign of THE
IMMORTAL ROBOT REAGAN, it will always be MORNING in
AMERICA, even in the EVENING! PRAISE CAPTIALISM!

But the Church of the IMMORTAL ROBOT REAGAN cannot make
this dream a reality without you. For while Ronald
Reagan lives on in our HEARTS, in our MINDS, and as a
DISEMBODIED HEAD in a jar in AREA 51, he does not yet
exist as an IMMORTAL ROBOT.

That is why we need YOUR HELP. Every dollar you can
spare brings us closer to building our OVERLORD a
fitting IMMORTAL ROBOT BODY that will allow him to rule
THE WORLD for ETERNITY.

We have a RENDEZVOUS with DESTINY. We will preserve for
OUR CHILDREN this, the last best HOPE of MAN on EARTH,
or we will sentence them to take the first step into a
THOUSAND YEARS OF DARKNESS. If we FAIL, at least let
our children and our children’s children say of us we
justified our brief moment here. PRAISE CAPITALISM!

And unlike other FAKE RELIGIONS, ours is guaranteed NOT
to be a MONEYMAKING SCAM created by a bad SCIENCE
FICTION WRITER.

To find out more about Roboreaganology, visit:

chainsawbuffet.com
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